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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      June 2, 2011  

   

PRESS ADVISORY:  
Judicial Branch Website Now Offers Case Inquiry for  

Supreme and Appellate Court Cases 
 
 

 Members of the public now have the opportunity to view case information for Supreme 

and Appellate Court cases filed after Jan. 1, 1991, through the Judicial Branch’s website, 

http://appellateinquiry.jud.ct.gov.  

 

The website provides access to appellate case information including such items as: case 

status, trial court case information, names of the attorneys and parties, transcript and exhibit 

information, the due date of briefs, as well as information about motion, order and transfer 

activity. 

 

 “This is an important addition to the Judicial Branch’s website that will enhance access to 

the courts under the Branch’s strategic plan and better serve increasingly tech savvy members of 

the bar and public,” Chief Justice Chase T. Rogers said.  “We have been working on this 

initiative for some time, and I am particularly grateful to Justice Peter T. Zarella for his 

leadership on this project.”   

 

Cases may be searched by case name, docket number, party name, attorney or self-

represented party, or trial court docket number.  Enhancements to this feature will be ongoing. 

  

 For more information, please contact the External Affairs Division at 860-757-2270. 
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